
1 

Troop 48 
Newsletter 

 

Inside 
This July 
2025 
Issue 

  PG. 1 

Recent photos 

  PG. 2 

What’s on our July calendar 

  PG. 3 

Happenings from June and for July 

& extra photos 

  PG. 4 

A few extra Boxwell photos and 

final notes. 

  Other Reminders: 

Check and subscribe to our 
website:  www.tntroop48.com 
Connect to our troop calendar: 
www.tntroop48.com/calendar/ 

  June photos 

(Top photo) June 15th – First dinner at Boxwell Reservation  

(Bottom photo) June 18th – Ice Cream night at Boxwell Reservation  

More Boxwell photos can be found on the website in the photo section. 
(Password protected temporarily. If you do not remember the password, please let someone know.) 

Be Prepared! 

https://tntroop48.com/2025-june-boxwell-week/
https://tntroop48.com/
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  July 2025 

Boxwell is over… Summer is in full swing and the 4th of July is this weekend!  

 

Our location has changed and all meetings unless otherwise noted will be at the new location: 

Thompson's Station Community Center, 1555 Thompson's Station Rd West Thompson's Station, TN 

37179.  

Our meetings will now start at 6:30pm and end at 8:00pm.  

(Our calendar needs to be updated so the meetings below can be more informative. But below are the 

meeting dates for July.) 

 June 30th @ NEW MEETING LOCATION – Thompson's Station Community Center - 6:30 pm 

 July 7th @ Thompson's Station Community Center – 6:30 pm 

 July 14th @ Thompson's Station Community Center – 6:30 pm 

 July 21st @ Thompson's Station Community Center – 6:30 pm 

 July 28th @ Thompson's Station Community Center – 6:30 pm 

 

  

July Calendar 

https://tntroop48.com/calendar/
https://www.google.com/maps/place/1555+Thompson's+Station+Rd+W,+Thompson's+Station,+TN+37179/@35.7998177,-86.9134697,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m6!3m5!1s0x88637f5a99227fbd:0x802e43762c83269!8m2!3d35.7998177!4d-86.9108948!16s%2Fg%2F11c4zqpjtz?entry=ttu&g_ep=EgoyMDI1MDYyNi4wIKXMDSoASAFQAw%3D%3D
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  June and July 2025 (Created by Johnny) 

Our troop had a wonderful experience this year at Boxwell. Our week was full of fun and 

informative adventures. We did experience some extreme rain and wind but everyone came 

out of it having great memories of our Troop 48 Boxwell week. A special thanks to all of our 

adults who make this troop possible and attend Boxwell so the troops can attend and enjoy 

the week.   
 

This month of July we are making some changes that will be beneficial to our Troop. Our 

location has been changed to: Thompson's Station Community Center, 1555 Thompson's Station Rd 

West Thompson's Station, TN 37179. This location will offer us more opportunities to have fun, learn, 

adventure, and grow! Our new location will also give us better options for the length of time we meet. 

With that in mind we decided to change our meeting time to: 6:30 pm thru 8 pm. This extra time will 

really give us the ability to get more done during our Monday night meetings.  
 

We got special treats at Boxwell: Smore’s night, and ice cream nights!  

 

A few more Boxwell photos: 

     

 



4 

 

 

 

 

 

If you want to automatically receive the newsletter in your email, please sign up for the newsletter on the website! 

 

Thank you again to all the parents who participate! You make it possible for our Troop 48 to be successful and 

support our young men thrive in the scouting progress!  

https://tntroop48.com/

